
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town 

of Orchard Park, Erie County, New York at the Municipal Center, S4295 South Buffalo Street 

Orchard Park, New York 14127, on the 7th day of December 2016 at 7:00 PM as petitioned by Roy 

Emerling, in the matter of 
 

Special Exception Use Permit request for the construction a 48-Unit Multi-Family 10.89-Acre 

project at the intersection of Westgate Boulevard and Reserve Road Zoned R-3. 
 

A complete metes and bounds description of this property together with a surveyor’s map is on file 

in the Town Clerk’s Office for on site inspection during regular business hours. 
 

At such time all interested persons will be given as opportunity to be heard. 

 

Remy C. Orffeo 

Town Clerk 

November 2, 2016 


